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-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-07-17 9:03 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-07 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Alan Viitala 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Dear OEB, 
This application by Hydro One to increase rates yet again in these times of distress for so many is a 
huge slap in the face!! I'm sure you heard and saw the many stories from across the province in 
papers, Global News, CTV News and others, about the many people struggling just to make ends 
meet let alone pay their hydro bills. 
There is no justification for these massive hikes yet again. With the Hydro One CEO and upper 
management making millions in bonus and salaries, it is just shameful and criminal to have the gall to 
ask for more money!! They are doing so knowing that they are affecting thousands of lives in a 
negative way. There also needs to be oversight into Hydro One's other fees such as delivery, and 
they cannot be allowed to increase. People should not have to choose between heat and hydro and 
food for the family! 
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I am strongly opposed to this application for rate increases. I will be sharing this link with everyone I 
can in hopes that more people will contact you to voice their disapproval too. 
You have the power to do something to help consumers in this province. Please help stop the greed 
and robbery of citizens by Hydro One!! Do the right thing and reject this application of more rate 
increases. 
Thank you, 
Alan 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




